

BALTIMORE POLICE DEPARTMENT



Brandon M. Scott Mayor Richard Worley
Police Commissioner

July 2, 2024

Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council Room 400, City Hall 100 N. Holliday Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202

RE: City Council Bill #24-0221R

Approval for the Exchange of a Class B-D-7 License to a Class A-7 License-

3601 Elm Avenue, 21211

Dear Council President Mosby and Members of the City Council:

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed Council Bill 24-0221R to provide the required approval under Md. Code Ann., Alc. Bev. § 12-902.1(d)(1) to allow the license holder holding a valid Class B-D-7 Beer, Wine, and Liquor License issued for use at 3601Elm Avenue, 21211 to apply to the Board of Liquor License Commissioners for Baltimore City to exchange their Class B-D-7 Beer, Wine, and Liquor License for a Class A-7 Beer, Wine, and Liquor License.

The BPD has no objections to City Council Bill 24-0221R. Thank you for allowing us to comment on this important piece of legislation.

Sincerely, Evin C Murphy

Erin Murphy, Esq.

Director of Government Affairs

cc: Natwana Austin, Executive Secretary of the Baltimore City Council

Nina Themelis, Director, Mayor's Office of Government Relations

Andrew Smullian, BPD Deputy Chief of Staff